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Sub: Use Of High-Accuracy Coordinate Track Adjustment Systems For Higher Efficiency Of Exist-
ing Infrastructure workshop — Invitation and call for speakers

Dear colleagues, members and partners,

We are honored to invite you and to call on experts in UIC Asia-Pacific Region and all the parties
interested to take part in the High-Level Workshop “Use Of High-Accuracy Coordinate Track Ad-
justment Systems For Higher Efficiency Of Existing Infrastructure” initiated by Russian-based
RZDstroy and supported by Russian Railways, the UIC Asia Pacific Region and UIC top manage-
ment.

This event will be held on October 29, 2020 in conjunction with the 30th Asia-Pacific Regional As-
sembly via web-conference piatform, from 8.00 to 11.00 (CET).

The workshop is aimed to pinpoint the current status and shape the future prospects of coordinate-
based methods in railway infrastructure maintenance and, undoubtedly, will be a perfect floor for
rail industry experts to share their experience, challenges and visions on this matter. The agenda
will focus on the theory and applications of geodetic networks, and track design and maintenance
using coordinate methods.

The experts are welcomed to give their feedback and register until October 5, 2020.

Sincerely Yours,

e
Frangois Davenne
ﬁirector General
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